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Kia Ora parents, whanau and community of Waituna Creek,

Thank you for all the support during lockdown. It was amazing to see all the fun
things that the tamariki did on facebook and on Google Meets. We were
heartened by the amount of families who engaged with us online. For those that
were in the busiest time of year on the farm we hope that you still got to enjoy
some family time. We are preparing new hard packs over the coming weeks to
ensure once again that we are well prepared for any future lockdowns. Please give
us feedback on what you would like to receive next time.

COVID updates:

We are still at Level 2 and still complying with Level 2 guidelines and
recommendations set out by the Ministry of Education and Health. These are as
follows:-

e Visitors and parents should only enter the site if they absolutely need to
{mask, scan and distance)

School Bus —will run at the usual times

No technolegy at the High School for Years 7&8 at Level 2

No child to be at school if feeling unwell and seek advice

Students bring a water bottle

Hand washing is still important

It is recommended that people over the age of 12 wear a mask. Please
ensure that if you expect your child to wear a mask you teach them to use
it correctly.

e No parent assemblies at Level 2

e Nosocial gatherings of 50 inside and 100 outside at Level 2

Please check the Ministry of Health's COVID website to ensure that you are
keeping up to date about Level recommendations. We have also included the
Level 2 Waituna Creek School Plan in this newsletter.

Events and Trips Updates:

As we are in Level 2 many things are being adjusted to meet the new Health and Safety regulations. Like last
time we will work through with outside providers and guidelines to ensure that we firstly meet the safety needs

of our tamariki and secondly proceed with events.

We however, do acknowledge that some changes to events that the school makes may disappoint tamariki and
families. We ask for you to support the school with its decisions as they are not taken lightly. Like last time we

will look for alternatives to many events but some may just need to be cancelled.
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